
 

 
 

                
 

            
 
     
 

 
                           

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

        
         

Notice to Navigation Interests

Date: 1 AUGUST 2013          Notice Number: 13-28 

 In Reply Refer to:   CELRH-OR-TW  502 Eighth Street, Huntington, WV  25701-2070 Telephone: 304-399-5239 

REVISION TO NTN 13-26 

REVISED MAINTENANCE SCHEDULE FOR 2013

 HUNTINGTON DISTRICT 

Notice is given that the previously scheduled miter gate installation at Captain Anthony Meldahl Locks and 
Dam will be rescheduled.  Currently, the 1200 ft main lock chamber will remain open to mariners, however, 
the 600 ft auxiliary chamber will be closed until further notice. 

Additional revisions to the 2013 maintenance schedule for the Huntington District will follow. 


